

MINUTES OF “SPECIAL” MEETING


TECHE-VERMILION FRESH WATER DISTRICT

March 17, 2022



	The Board of Commissioners met on the above date at the Teche-Vermilion Fresh Water District office located at 315 S College Rd, Suite 110 Lafayette, LA at 10:00 a.m. via Teleconference.  Member’s present were:  Mr. Edward Sonnier, Mr. Ralph Libersat, Mr. Tommy Thibodeaux, Mr. Donald Segura, and Mr. Bradley Grimmett.  In addition, present were: Mr. Alex Lopresto, Mr.  Donald Sagrera, Ms. Wendy Dupuis, Mrs. Rachel Godeaux, and Mrs. Kelia Bingham.

	At this time of the Public Meeting, the Chairman called for any public comment regarding the Agenda.  There was no comment.
	Upon motion by Mr. Thibodeaux and seconded by Mr. Segura, the Board approved a Resolution to continue and extend their partnership with the Acadiana Planning commission, LWI Region 5 in overall watershed planning as it relates to surface water quality in the watersheds of LWI Region 5.  The Board supports APC’s request for assistance with the United States Army Corps of Engineers (USACE) FY 23 Flood Plain Management Services (FPMS) Interagency Nonstructural Flood Risk Management Proposal.  Motion unanimously carried.
	Upon motion by Mr. Libersat and seconded by Mr. Segura, the Board approved to receive bids for Furniture at the New Office Building in Krotz Springs.  Motion unanimously carried. 
	Upon motion by Mr. Libersat and seconded by Mr. Segura, no further business was brough forth, therefore, the meeting adjourned.  





